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Sometime between the evening hours of July 24 and the morning of July 25, a victim 
reported losing her purse. An unknown suspect was reported using her PNC 
Debit/Credit card at Sheetz at 1781 North Atherton Street in the early morning hours of 
July 25.  
 

Video footage was obtained of a suspect and police are asking for your help to identify 
him. The suspect is described as stocky with a cutoff black shirt, camouflage shorts and 
black sneakers. He also has larger, gauged earrings, and tattoos on both biceps.  
 
We are urging anyone who may have information regarding this incident to contact the 

State College Police Department at (814) 234-7150, by email or submit an anonymous tip 
through our website. 
 
SCP201505880 
Lieutenant B. J. Smail #3278 
 

THOMAS R.KING 
Chief of Police 

 

Phone 814-234-7150 
Fax 814-231-3070 

mailto:police@statecollegepa.us
http://www.statecollegepa.us/anonymoustip

